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OFFICIAL 

January 2023 
Area reference: LEC1 - 0m880yds 

 

Dear neighbour,        

  

We wanted to get in touch with you to let you know about the work that Network Rail will be starting soon to create the access point next to 
Globe Motors on Clarkson Row in line with delivering the HS2 project. 
 
At present Network Rail surveyors and project team are in the process of finalising details that will enable our main works to commence, but 
as this is both complex and critical, it is taking a little longer than anticipated. 
 
As soon as we have a better understanding of where we are and when the works will start we will be in contact with you. 
  
Please also look out for us as the project team will be looking to visit in the near future to talk to you about the work and how it will proceed. 
 
How you can contact us: 
If you have any queries or complaints about the work, please telephone our 24-hour national helpline on 03457 11 41 41 or via the website 
www.networkrail.co.uk/communities/contact-us. Please use the reference at the start of this letter. 
 
If you have any broader questions about the HS2 project or HS2 construction work, please contact the HS2 helpdesk on 08081 434 434 or 
email HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Myall Hornsby 
Community Relations Executive (HS2) 

Clarkson Row – Construction of new access point 
Start date to be confirmed 
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